Important Employee Notice Change

January 9, 2025

RE: Individual 1095-C Statements

On December 23, 2024, The Paperwork Burden Reduction Act was signed into law. This act
amends the IRS code that requires employers to provide paper 1095-C forms to all active
employees. 1095-C forms are created every year and document each employee, and their
dependents offer of health coverage for every month during that reporting year.

The forms will still be generated but not furnished as in years past. You can still receive
your form upon request. Your form will be provided by January 31 following the reporting
year or 30 days, whichever is greater. (Example: Forms for 2024 will be available for
request by January 31, 2025, or 30 days after the request whichever is greater.)

To request your form please contact:
Nicole Scocchera

nscocchera@jsasd.org

570-398-5052 ext. 71230

Thank you,

Jersey Shore Business Office
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